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The National Defense Strategy (NDS) highlights the strategic importance of modernizing Department of 
Defense (DoD) warfighting systems.  Advanced microelectronics packaging methodologies, such as 2.5D 
Heterogeneous Integration (HI), are recognized in the microelectronics industry as a means to increase 
microelectronics performance.  2.5D HI will allow for significant SWAP-C reductions, which will facilitate 
increases in system functional density and performance.  HI microelectronics packaging, as a 
foundational element to system hardware, will enable modernization of key DoD capabilities. 
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